

Pacific Northwest Invitational Championship

State Chairs

Teresa Hoffman, Oregon thoffman@ohset.com

Kari Ward, Washington chair@washet.org

PNWIC Chairs

Scott Chauncey, Oregon schauncey@ohset.com

Brandon Garrison, Washington chair@washetd7.org

Dear Friends,

Oregon and Washington High School Equestrian Teams have combined to bring together the top athletes from both states to compete once a year for an Invitational Championship. Athletes compete at their District level and then at their state level to qualify for the Pacific Northwest Invitational Championship. There are many people across Oregon/Washington deserving of credit for the success of PNWIC.

PNWIC is on track to support athletes and their equine partners for many years to come. This will be the 8th year of PNWIC. If you enjoy horses and are supportive of extra-curricular activities for youth, you may want to consider supporting PNWIC through a donation or sponsorship. Included with this letter is a page listing suggested donations. Keep in mind, no donation is too small and PNWIC can also benefit from donations of services and products. Contact me, Denise John, for more information about service and product donations. As a non-profit organization, your contribution to PNWIC may be tax deductible (please check with a tax advisor for more information).

PNWIC recognizes donors and sponsors throughout the season. For example, awards donors and sponsors are listed on the PNWIC website throughout the year, recognized during the Invitational Championship Awards Program. Our donors and sponsors are important, and we endeavor to acknowledge them as often as possible.

Donations come in many forms - cash, services, products and more. Pacific Northwest Invitational Championship will continue to realize growth and success with your support. You have the option of identifying your support and enclosing the payment. We will be printing a program for PNWIC and you can choose to advertise or congratulate an athlete for a job well done.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding donations to PNWIC, please do not hesitate to contact me.

I would like to sponsor in 2024 for this amount \$ please use the money towards awards as you see fit. (Please include a check made out to OHSET/PNWIC)
I would like to choose my award sponsorship for 2024. Please call me with the available choices. Phone Number:
I would like to advertise in the Invitational Championship program. (Please include a check made out to OHSET/PNWIC)

Regional Championship Program advertising black and white or color Full Page (8 1/2x5 1/2) \$100.00

Half page \$50.00 sponsorship

Quarter page (Business Card) \$25.00 sponsorship

Advertise your business or congratulate an athlete for a job well done. The program will be given out at the Pacific Northwest Regional Championship. It will be designed to be a keepsake for years to come. This year the Invitational will be in Washington. Advertising for the program must be received no later than June 5, 2024. EMAIL CAMERA READY TO: home.hallmann@gmail.com

On behalf of our athletes and volunteers, we thank you for your support. Enclosed you will find the 2024 awards listing with prices and descriptions.

Checks may be made out to: OHSET/PNWIC

Mail to: Denise John

22895 Hwy 36 Cheshire, OR 97419